
House Rules Committee: 

 

I write to express my support for HB 2927, the National Popular Vote bill.  We as Oregonians 

deserve to have our votes count and be considered an important state when it comes to National 

elections.  The time is now for Oregon to join Washington, California and many others in a state 

compact to have our voices matter again in national elections.  I urge you to support and pass HB 

2927.  

 

Thank you for your attention in this important matter. 

 

Lisa Uhl 

1301 SE River Forest Rd 

Milwaukie, OR 97267 

 
 
If you are not the addressee, please inform us immediately that you have received this e-mail by mistake, 
and delete it. We thank you for your support. 

 

 


